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Dear Holy Trinity Community, 
 
It is hard to believe that we only have 12.5 days of the school year left. 
Where has this year gone? There are still so many great events to look  
forward to before we close on Wednesday 20th July at 1.45pm. Here are 
the headlines: 
 
 Wednesday 6th July: PTFA Summer Fair Non-Uniform Day – children 

can wear their own clothes to school with a donation for prizes at our 
school’s summer fair tombola event 

 Saturday 9th July at 2pm: The Holy Trinity PTFA Summer Fair 
 Monday 11th July at 5.30pm: Year 6 End of Year Performance – The 

Wizard of Oz 
 Wednesday 13th July at 2pm: EYFS Graduation Ceremony  
 Friday 15th July at 5.30pm: Year 6 Leaver’s Ball 
 Tuesday 19th July at 1.30pm: Year 6 Graduation Ceremony (at Holy 

Trinity Church) 
 
Further information will be sent to the relevant parents and carers a little 
closer to the dates of these events. We look forward to seeing you all and 
celebrating our wonderful children at the end of another successful year at 
Holy Trinity. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mr Winn 

Holy Trinity  
Class Dojo Champions 

 
 
 

Meerkat Class are this week’s  
Dojo Champions with an amazing  

542 Points. Congratulations! 

https://twitter.com/Holy_TrinityCE


 
 
 

Our Staff Values Ambassador this week is  
Mr Payne. 

He is one of the kindest, most thoughtful members of staff, 

he embodies the value of empathy. He also arranged a 
 Fantastic Maths Week for the children. What a star! 

Our Pupil Values Ambassador this week is 

Nicollas Do Carmo Machado. 

You demonstrated all our school values and you are 

always helpful and kind to others. 



 
Our Faith Ambassadors have been super busy conducting interviews with  
pupils.  
 
They wanted to find out what pupils think is important about RE lessons and 
what developments they would like to see in the future. 
 
Here are some of the responses they received: 
 
‘I like having the opportunity to ask questions, I would like to know more 
about how Jesus changed people’s lives.’ 
 
‘I would like to visit different places of worship.’ 
 
‘I think it is important to learn about all the special events which Christian  
celebrate. I really like taking part in the celebrations’ 
 
‘We pray every day in class and at the end of every collective worship.’ 
 
‘I like learning about Hinduism and Islam.’ 
 
‘I enjoy learning about history and how it connects to religion.’ 
 
‘More drawings so that we can imagine that we are there.’ 
 
‘I like that we get more knowledge about different beliefs and respect it.’ 
 
‘I like learning the stories in the bible.’ 
 
‘I would like to meet people from a different religion’ 



Our children looked amazing dressed as Rock Stars &  

Robots in celebration of Maths Week! 



Bunny Class Needs to improve 88% 

Badger Class Good 93% 

Puma Class Excellent 97% 

Gazelle Class Excellent 96% 

Lion Class Good 94% 

Meerkat Class Good 91% 

Cheetah Class Excellent 95% 

Panther Class Excellent 100% 

Lynx Class Excellent 96% 

Jaguar Class Good 92% 

Leopard Class Needs to improve 89% 

Tiger Class Needs to improve 86% 

Holy Trinity Punctuality News  

Our registers close at 9am every day.  

 

 

What parents need to know about online safety 

 
This is a worthwhile article. 

 
Please click on the link below to read: 

 
 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/business-61577187  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/business-61577187




The Beat the Street walking and cycling game is coming to Lambeth 

 

Join a team, then be in with a chance of winning prizes the further you walk, cycle, run, scoot or roll! 

 

The free game is open to ALL Lambeth residents and takes place for six weeks in the summer 

    

A popular interactive game that helps whole communities get active is set to launch in Lambeth. Beat the Street was 

created by GP Dr William Bird to encourage people to explore their local areas and to walk, cycle and roll in a fun 

competition. 

 

Cllr Donatus Anyanwu, Lambeth’s Cabinet member for Stronger Communities, Leisure and Sports, said: “We are ex-

cited to be bringing Beat the Street to Lambeth. It’s free to take part in and it’s open to everyone regardless of age, 

ability or background. 

 

“It’s an inclusive and compelling game that encourages you to exercise in a fun way with friends and family, plus it’s 

a great way of getting to know your local area.” 

 

The game has been played by more than 1.5m people in more than 120 locations in the UK and beyond and is de-

signed to get communities moving by helping people to make small changes, such as walking or cycling to school eve-

ry day. 

 

Beat the Street not only has a significant impact on increasing low levels of physical activity amongst adults and chil-

dren, but also helps reduce congestion, improves air quality, and helps friends and families spend time in green spac-

es together.  

 

The game is open to anyone of any age who would like to take part and takes place in Lambeth from Wednesday, 

22nd June until Wednesday, 3rd August.   

 

Beat the Street Lambeth has been commissioned by Lambeth Borough Council with support from the National 

Lottery via Sport England. It is being delivered by Intelligent Health.  

 

Children use a card and map which will be provided by participating primary schools, and adults can pick up a free 

card from one of the distribution points listed on the Beat the Street Lambeth website which will launch shortly. 

 

Players then find their nearest “Beat Box” which will appear on lampposts around the borough. There are 136 of 

these contactless sensors– once the game is underway, simply hover your card over the Beat Box and it will beep and 

flash to record your points.  Your first visit to a Beat Box registers the journey; then walk, cycle or roll to the next 

Beat Box within an hour to score 10 points.  

For more information visit www.beatthestreet.me/lambeth.  

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.beatthestreet.me%2Flambeth&data=05%7C01%7CLConway%40lambeth.gov.uk%7C47fb6e6dcd404cbb8a5c08da48983189%7Cc4f22780485f4507af4a60a971d6f7fe%7C0%7C0%7C637902115740301384%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8










Audition Workshops for ROH Youth Opera Programmes 27th and 28th August 2022 
  

The Royal Opera House is delighted to invite children aged 7-13 with a passion for the performing 
arts to audition for our Youth Opera programmes this August. No experience or knowledge of opera 

is required, just a love of singing and performing and an enthusiasm to explore and create opera with 
the ROH.  

If you know a young person in state education who may benefit from our programmes, please read 
the following for more information on our programmes and how to register interest for an audition 
workshop. Please also consider forwarding to any individuals or networks who you think this will be 

of interest to.  
  

ROH Youth Opera Programmes 
There are two programmes available for young performers: 

ROH Young Voices is a singing programme for 7-8 year olds, developing participants' vocal control, 
musical literacy and performing skills. As well as performing at concerts and other ROH events, par-
ticipants receive gain a grounding in the skills required to progress into our older ensemble, the ROH 

Youth Opera Company. Audition workshops for the ROH Young Voices will be held on Saturday the 
27th of August from 11-1pm 

·       ROH Youth Opera Company offers participants an all-round training in the performing arts, 
covering vocal technique, language coaching, acting and stage craft, musical literacy, and crea-
tive processes for developing new work. Auditions for the ROH Youth Opera Company will be 
held on Saturday the 27th of August from 2-4pm, and Sunday the 28th August from 11-1pm and 

2-4pm. 
  

Both groups meet for half day rehearsals on Saturdays during term time at Covent Garden and partic-
ipate in an online music theory class after school on Wednesdays. A high level of attendance is ex-

pected so please bear this in mind when applying to join the programmes. For more information on 
the programmes and how they support the development of young performers watch this video.  

  
TO REGISTER YOUR INTEREST 

To give your child an insight into the ROH Youth Opera programmes we ask that you share with them 
our 'What is Opera' video workshop. Please note, this video includes some group activities which 

your child need not complete. Should they be invited to attend an audition workshop, they will need 
to be familiar with the song explored in this video as this will be explored further in the workshop. 

Our audition workshops are relaxed, welcoming spaces inviting attendees to explore opera with our 
YOC Associate Artists. Children may be asked to sing in small groups, but not on their own. Please 

note that audition places are limited and based on a range of considerations. 
  

To register your child's interest in attending an ROH Youth Opera audition workshop: 
1. Please complete this form 

2. Please ensure your child has watched the 'What is Opera' workshop: https://www.youtube.com/
watch?v=yUaHe1TRaKE&t=1s 

  
For more information on the ROH Youth Opera programmes email youthopera@roh.org.uk  

https://youtu.be/dyxuybDEtSM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yUaHe1TRaKE&t=1s
https://forms.office.com/r/ERBFEY1EWa
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yUaHe1TRaKE&t=1s
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yUaHe1TRaKE&t=1s
mailto:youthopera@roh.org.uk


 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 Friday 24th June  at 9am - PTFA Coffee Morning with Lambeth Mental Health Team: parenting support and 
strategies. 

 
 Friday 1st July - Sports Day at St Martin in-the-Field Secondary School (time to be confirmed) 
 
 Saturday 9th July - PTFA Summer Fair : 2.00 - 6.00pm 
 
 Monday 11th July - Year 6 End of Year Production (time to be confirmed) 
 
 Wednesday 13th July at 2pm - Reception End of Year Graduation 
 
 Friday 15th July - Year 6 Leaver’s Ball (time to be confirmed) 
 
 Tuesday 19th July - Year 6 Leaver’s Service at Holy Trinity Church (time to be confirmed) 
 
 Wednesday 20th July at 1.45pm: End of the school year 

 Term Start Date Finish Date 
Autumn One 

(2021) 
Thursday 2nd September 

Wednesday 1st September - INSET Day 
Friday 22nd October 

  

Half-Term Monday 25th October Friday 29th October 

Autumn Two Monday 1st November Thursday 16th December 
Friday 17th December - INSET Day 

Christmas Holiday Monday 20th December Sunday 2nd January 2022 

Spring One 
(2022) 

Thursday 6th  January 
Tuesday 4th and Wednesday 5th January 

INSET Days 

Friday 11th February 

Half-Term Monday 14th February Friday 18th February 

Spring Two Monday 21st  February Friday 1st April 

Easter Holiday Monday 4th April Monday 18th April 

Summer One Tuesday 19th April Friday 27th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 2nd May   

Half-Term Monday 30th May Friday 3rd June 

 
Summer Two 

 
Monday 6th June 

Wednesday 20th July 
Thursday 21st and Friday 22nd July 

INSET Days 
 

Summer Holiday     


